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Upon receipt of the EIS for the Windsor Bridge Replacement Project the Department of Planning 
& Infrastructure commissioned three independent experts to peer review selected aspects of the 
EIS. It is assumed the Inquiry will be provided with copies of those reports. However those three 
reports are currently available on the CAWB Webpage. They can be found at the bottom of the 
HOME page, under the Heading, The Reports They Didn't Want you to See. It appears the files 
are too large to be downloaded to this submission page. 




